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COVID-19 UPDATE 
March 2, 2022 

 
Dear Residents of The Mather,  
 
We are pleased to see positivity rates for COVID-19 decrease in our community and in 
the Chicago area, resulting in things starting to open up with fewer restrictions. Mask 
mandates have been removed for the general public and we are optimistic that we’ll 
continue to see improvement.  
 
At The Mather, we’re committed to keeping residents, employees, and their family 
members healthy and safe. We’ll continue to take strong infection control measures to 
help ensure everyone’s health. Wearing masks is required by employees, residents, 
and guests in The Mather. This is in compliance with current guidelines from the 
Illinois Department of Public Health  and the Chicago Department of Health for 
congregate living communities like ours.  
 
Thank you for your commitment in practicing infection control measures over the past 
two years. We appreciate your support in keeping one another safe and well. We know 
you will continue to do just that. 
 
Please know that we monitor state and local regulations regarding masking and more, 
and, as those regulations change, we will update our protocols. You’ll be notified of those 
updates.  
 
In the meantime, please take care and stay well. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Deann Daniel 
Executive Director 
 
 
PS: Please note that this letter is being shared with all residents’ current emergency contacts. 
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